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To:   ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local Members  

From:  Craig Smith, President, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local (ETFO TVTL) 

Date:   February 21, 2025 

Regarding:  QECO Data Breach 

 
Sent to Local Presidents February 18, 2025 on behalf of Lorna Larmour, Deputy General Secretary, ETFO 
Provincial: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For more information regarding this Communiqué please contact the Local office by phone at 519-474-
3150, or by email at etfotvtl@etfothamesvalley.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

c/ Released Executive, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local 
 Terry Card, President, ETFO Thames Valley Occasional Teacher Local   
 Jamie Thom, ETFO Provincial CB Staff Officer  

 

 

“The collective agreement is the rule book, not a guidebook.”  

Urgent 

Attention 

Required. 

Communiqué 

Hello Presidents, 

On July 26, 2024, there was a data breach on a QECO file server. QECO has taken steps to secure 
the environment and will contact all individuals who were affected. 

If ETFO members have any additional questions, please contact the QECO incident response line at 
1-833-778-1365 between the hours of 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. EST Monday–Friday. Please also refer 
to: https://qeco.ca/contact/. 
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